
Visit us at: www.savetheschool.org.uk

Save the School Foundation UK

https://www.facebook.com/savetheschoolfoundation

(Last updated May 2018)



Who are we?

Save the School Foundation is a UK 

registered non-profitable charity 

organisation which was established back 

in 2008. [Registration no:7331618] 



What do we do?

• We are focused on making a long- term impact 

by helping under privileged children living in 

poverty in rural parts of the world. Education 

combats poverty- Provide quality education 

and you are capable of changing the world, 

one school at a time.

• We have bold vision: Quality education for a 

better world.



Ongoing projects/commitments

- Improving education quality by replacing over 500 worn out blackboards (from 57 
different schools) with new white boards.
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Ongoing projects/commitments

School supplies – We have provided various schools with computers/ 

printers /projectors/ laminators. Things like this are necessity in the UK 

but in rural parts of the world these are identified as being highly 

privileged. 

Anyone here who can imagine what is life like without a 

computer????



Ongoing projects/commitments

Library initiation: We are currently supporting few schools to set up their own 
library to help more students discover the joy and value of reading. 



Ongoing projects/commitments

Classroom supplies: We are currently sponsoring over 600 students (from 15 
different schools) who are aged between 5-8 years with unlimited access to 
stationeries such books, pen, pencils, erasers, sharpeners and art & crafts. 

This has been going on for almost 10 years (Yes- since 2008 when we established 
Save the School Foundation!)



How you can be involved
• Penny for Penny project- Myself and Ms 

Carolyn Green (member of Science 
Department) had started this initiative at 
this very place (Yes- Thomas Tallis) back 
in 2008. We started collecting every 
penny from the floor (that people had 
thrown away) and by today, the project 
has helped us support over 70 schools in 
different ways.   

• If you want to help, please do not throw 
away your spare changes- even if its few 
pennies- start collecting and donate 
towards this good cause! Reach out to 
me for more info.

Together we can make a difference!



How you can be involved

• Non- uniform day – This is the third 
time that Thomas Tallis has hosted 
non-uniform day to raise fund for 
Nepalese schools. So far we have 
replaced 240 blackboards with new, 
robust whiteboards through the 
support of Thomas Tallis school.

• Please do not hesitate to show your 
support in this year’s non-uniform 
day and donate for this noble 
cause. 

Remember, every penny makes a 
difference in someone else’s 
education.



How you can be involved

• There are plenty of other ways you can be involved; please reach out to 
me (Binod Neupane – Science department) to explore more ways of 
making a difference.  

• Options range from volunteering to regular contributions. For more 
details, please visit our web page and Facebook account.



Finally...

• A huge thank you on behalf of Nepal and 
Nepali kids!!! 


